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  Friends of Carefree, this Special Edition is being sent for a few reasons.  

First, and foremost, I wish to extend my sincere wishes, to you and all those you hold dear, 

for a very Happy Thanksgiving.  Despite all the turmoil and senseless carnage here at home, 

or abroad, we are blessed to live in the Greatest Country in history.  Prayers go out to the 

friends and families affected by war, terror, or natural disasters, anywhere in the world, but 

especially here at home in the United States.  We have much to be thankful for. 

 

Next, on a more distressing note, I believe that something must be done to address the 

complete SNAFU at the ‘new’ USPS facility in Carefree.  I’ve lived in Carefree for over 17 

years and have never had an issue with FedEx or UPS deliveries – until this past October.  

The ‘improved’ USPS service and renovations ($350K+) have created chaos.  The solution, 

I’ve been told, by numerous sources including COINS, is to specify the 100 Easy Street 

building (with PO Box #) as the delivery address for all of my packages!  Why, in God’s 

name, would I want the 99.9 % of the packages that previously went directly to my front 

door, now be delivered to the Post Office building several miles away? 

 

This is not the rant of a lone wolf – many, many others have experienced the ‘returned to 

sender’ debacle.  If something is not done to straighten out this mess soon, the Christmas 

shipping season will seem like Armageddon!  The disadvantage of praising something 

before it begins operations, or serving the public, is now evident. 

 

Finally, Council member Kroyer asked that I publish the following: 

 

“The Town of Carefree needs some help for our upcoming Christmas in 

Carefree.  Specifically we are looking for  SANTA’S HELPERS (to assist the children entering 

and exiting the Alpine slide, entering the snow globe and help in the snow ball throwing 

area),  ELVES (to manage the lines of families who want to take photos with Santa) and 

SNOW PLAY AREA monitors to make sure that everyone is playing well together. 

 

Click on the links below to for dates, times and to sign up.”   

 

Santa Elves  

Santa Helpers 

Snow Play Area  

 

Thanks in advance. 

 

Cheryl Kroyer 

Carefree Town Council Member 

 

 

 
  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080D4DA8A823AAFC1-santa
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080D4DA8A823AAFC1-santa1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080D4DA8A823AAFC1-snow


 

 

In general, you can reach all Council members by email; Council@Carefree.org 
and Mayor Les Peterson at Mayor@Carefree.org  
 

 

Respectfully submitted by John Traynor 

 

Don’t forget to visit CarefreesFutureMatters.com and forward this to your friends 

and neighbors so that they may subscribe for themselves. 

 

  

If you wish to Subscribe to this Newsletter Click here 
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If you wish to Unsubscribe, simply Click here to Unsubscribe 
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